
    

 World Book Day 2020 is coming 

on Thursday 5 March with this 

year's theme to 'Share a million stories'.  

In school we will be celebrating World Book Day by having a 

‘reading relay’ in each class; members of each class will be 

reading throughout the whole school day - yes over playtime 

and lunchtime too! 

A school text will be chosen and shared in each class. A ‘book 

and a biscuit ‘time will happen throughout the day, where we 

will enjoy story time with our children. 

We will be receiving 150 new books for our library on the day 

and will enjoy reading these! 

Also, as it is St Piran’s Day we will be sharing Cornish sto-

ries—and maybe a saffron cake or two! 

We are not asking children to dress up, but would love to see 

and hear favourite stories and books from home. 


